
N O R T H  T E X A S  F O O D  B A N K  

MOBILE PANTRY IS COMING

New Mount Zion Baptist Church
Tuesday, July 14, 2020
8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.

New Mount Zion Baptist Church, in partnership with the North Texas Food Bank (NTFB), will distribute 
kitted food boxes through a low-touch distribution model.  Distribution will be on a first-come, first-served 

basis. To receive food, visitors must be in a vehicle. No proof of identification is necessary. 


